
 
Ashley Denis 

2056 Tudor Castle Circle,  

Decatur, Georgia 30035 

January 11, 2024 

 

RE: 2023-1433 SLUP-24-1246750 

 

Dear Members of the Dekalb County Board of  Commissioners, 

 

 I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request the withdrawal of my Special 

Land Use Permit (SLUP) application for the establishment of a personal care home for up to six people at 

2056 Tudor Castle Circle, Decatur, Georgia, 30035. I would like to express my gratitude to the Planning 

Commission for the time and effort dedicated to reviewing my application. I am truly appreciative of the 

diligence and professionalism demonstrated by the Commission throughout this process. 

 

 The decision to withdraw my application is based on various factors, including community 

feedback and personal considerations. I believe that withdrawing the application at this time is in the best 

interest of all parties involved. I understand the importance of adhering to the regulatory processes and 

timelines associated with such applications. If there are any additional steps or documentation required to 

formalize the withdrawal of my SLUP application, please inform me. I am committed to providing any 

necessary information promptly to facilitate a smooth withdrawal process. 

 

 Once again, I appreciate the Planning Commission's attention to this matter and thank you for your 

understanding. I look forward to the possibility of engaging with the Commission on future projects that 

align more closely with community needs and expectations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ashley Denis 

 


